
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – FAITH SEEKER 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 29 DECEMBER 2014 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Co -Trainer Mr. K. Frew has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following the mare’s last start at Balaklava on Wednesday, 28 May 2014, 

FAITH SEEKER underwent a minor throat operation.  The mare returned to work and will 

resume racing in January. 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

29 December 2014 

 


